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What have we been learning?  

09.11.18 

This week in English the children presented their homework to the class and shared 

their more interesting facts with everyone. We were very impressed with all the 

effort and hard work that went into this ☺ 

We organised our facts and planned letters to Tim Peake, using our FANBOYS 

conjunctions and information. We will write these up next week. 

In Maths we have been comparing and ordering numbers, revisiting our tens and 

ones language. We are also beginning our moon buggies so have been measuring 

wood ready for us to saw! 

For homework this week please can you work with your child to identify the values 

of different coins. Here is a game you can play with them: 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/5-7-years/money 

Also this week we have been exploring the different lines and tones you can create 

with a pencil and used this to shade a rocket. 

 

Next Week 

 

It is anti-bullying week so we will be exploring this 

in class. 

 

We will have our life bus session on Tuesday 13th.  

 

In English, we will be writing our letter to Tim 

Peake using all our facts from our homework. 

 

In Maths we will be looking at our number bonds to 

10 and 20 and their related facts using subtraction. 

 

In Science, we will be investigating forces. 

 

In Art we will be continuing with our planet 

pictures. 

 

Important information  

 

Our coffee morning will be on Monday 26th 

November at 10am. This will be an opportunity to 

see your child’s work and share their learning. 

 

We are also asking the children to bring a toy to 

donate. We will collect these and give them to a 

local charity shop. This links with our story –Toys 

in Space. 

 

If you are able to help set up please let us know. 

 

Christmas fair: 7th December 

 

Christmas performance am: 12th December 

 

Christmas performance pm: 13th December 
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